
61. Information to support parents includes:  

 

 A Parent Club COVID-19 internet microsite, which contains advice 

on working from home whilst caring for children, advice on helping 

children with remote and blended learning as well as links to advice 

and support resources for parents of children with additional support 

needs.  

 

 Education Scotland’s Parentzone Scotland website includes advice 

for parents, families and practitioners on supporting children and 

young people’s learning during COVID-19.  

 

 The National Parent Forum Nutshell guide on blended learning, 

published in August 2020. This joins further Nutshells on Supporting 

Learning at Home during “lockdown” and on online safety.  

 

 Education Scotland’s Scotland Learns initiative provides 

newsletters and online resources for teachers and for parents/carers. 


